
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Over the years we have had many requests for holiday provision during the summer break. We are 

currently looking into this possibly this summer for 4 weeks. In this letter is a brief overview of the 

costs, session times and dates we propose to open:  

Holiday Club @ Pensby Primary School. 
 

The proposals are detailed below. Please send the slip attached back if you are interested in taking up a 

place for your child in the Holiday club.  

 

Dates Sessions Prices 

01/08/2016 – Week 1 Full Day 8am-5.30pm 

Morning 8am-12.30pm 

Afternoon 1pm – 5.30pm 

£17 per child 

£9.50 per child 

£9.50 per child  
08/08/2016 – Week 2  

15/08/2016 – Week 3  

22/08/2016 – Week 4 
 

During the day we will provide drinks to the children. You will need to send your child with a packed lunch 

and snacks for the day. 

 

WE CAN ONLY PROVIDE THIS HOLIDAY CARE IF THERE IS ENOUGH DEMAND FOR IT. 

PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO USE THIS FACILITY SO THAT WE CAN 

MAKE A FINAL DECISION IF IT GOES AHEAD OR NOT. 

 

If you would be interested in using Holiday Club @ Pensby Primary School please sign the form below 

and return it to the school office as soon as possible. 

 

 

I would be interested in using Holiday Club @ Pensby Primary School for my  

 

child/ren / class:_________________________________________________________________ 

and would be interested in:(please tick below) 
 

 Full Day Mornings Afternoons 

01/08/2016 – Week 1    

08/08/2016 – Week 2     

15/08/2016 – Week 3     

22/08/2016 – Week 4    

 
Parents name ________________________________________________ 

 

 


